This is your chance to have your voice heard

The collective agreement between the city of Quesnel and CUPE Local 1050 will soon
be expiring. We are asking all members of the Local to fill out this survey to help us
understand what is important to you and to help us develop our bargaining

proposals. We need to know where you stand on bargaining issues.

Your responses to this survey will be kept strictly confidential

The deadline for completing this survey is Feb. 15/16

Question 1

How important are each of the following issues to you with 1 being not important at all
and five being very important?

Wages ]

]

Improved health benefits

Protecting bargaining unit work/Job
security/contracting out £l

Seniority for issues such as hiring promotion
and temporary placements [



Question 2

Is there anything else in the collective agreement you think needs to be changed?




